
On 22nd May 2018, in I.P.S.I.A. “L. Santarella” Bari- Via Rocca location , a Workshop took 

place about “The Dual Training System: advantages for firms and professional education” 

The participants were: representatives of businesses, firms, of local public authorities, VET 

teachers, representatives of school students and of school parents, regional responsible of 

dual training system, responsibles of temporary employment Agencies. 

This Workshop, which is a fundamental part of Erasmus Plus project “TECHnical 

partNership towards Innovation and Cooperation for VET between IPSIA “Santarella”, 

German and Rumanian VET schools, aims at establishing and starting since next school 

year, applicative paths of Dual Training System in order to “accompany” our students to their 

job, similarly to what other European countries do successfully. 

 


